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Agreement’. See New Zealand’s below.
 
Q4: If  you prepared a memo, paper or report on this topic, can we please have a copy?
 
Q5: Can you provide any relevant correspondence with Treasury on this matter? We
appreciate that ‘whether to disclose or not’ is a matter of  judgement; our aim is simply
to gain a detailed understanding of  the reasoning behind that judgement.

 
Our current thinking is that if  the NZ government is committed to pay the liability in 2030, it is
in the public’s interest to include that liability in the financial statements in 2023 (in some form).
In this way, New Zealanders can work harder today to reduce the size of  this liability in 2030.
 
Thank you for your help in this matter.
 
Best wishes, Wendy
 
We dy McGu nnesWendy McGuinness

Chief Execu2ve
 

McGuinness Ins2tute Te Hononga Waka
Level 2, 5 Cable Street, Wellington 6011 | PO Box 24-222 Wellington 6142

 | www.mcguinnessins2tute.org
 
The McGuinness Ins2tute is a non-par2san think tank working towards a sustainable future, contribu2ng strategic foresight
through evidence-based research and policy analysis.
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_______________________________________________________________
The informaJon contained in this email message is intended only for the addressee and is
not necessarily the official view or communicaJon of the Office of the Auditor-General.
If you are not the intended recipient you must not use, disclose, copy or distribute this
message or the informaJon on it.
 




